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GREAT HOLLANDS BOWLS CLUB

Green: Recreation Ground, South Road, Wokingham, Berkshire, RG40 3EE Tel: 01344 300105

CLUB NEWSLETTER - JULY 2024

Welcome to all club members we take this opportunity to update you with the following:-

o DATES FOR YOUR DIARY - Please be aware that Bracknell Town Council have organised the
following:-
> Wednesday, 10" July 2024 is the Teddy Bears Picnic at the recreation ground
> Wednesday, 7t" August 2024 is a Family Day at the recreation ground

Both the above are very popular events and the executive committee want all club members to
be made aware of possible impacts regarding parking etc.

o Men’s league update — from Steve Daniels Men’s Captain
As we approach the half way stage of the two competitions | thought | should give you all an update
as to how we are performing.
In the Kennet League, which is rinks, and played on a Tuesday evening we are sitting 4. The team
below has the same points but played an 1 more game and the team in 3™ place have also played 1
more game than us and are 10 points clear. 1 good team win and we will be very close to taking that
position.
In the KLV, which is a Triple competition we are currently sitting in the lower half of the table (6™) but
the 4 teams above us have all played at least 1 game more than us but are less than a good win away
from being overtaken.
Overall, as Men’s Captain, this is a very good result for us and all the players selected so far have not
only put in maximum effort but have allowed me to swap their player position to help find the best

combination.
With a mixture of new members and more experienced bowlers we have not let the club down and |
hope our final position in the 2 leagues will reflect just how well we have performed.

o  We advise that Sue Richardson and Karen Chapman have both resigned as Competition Secretary’s,
we would like to take this opportunity to thank both Sue and Karen for all their input into the club.
If you are interested in undertaking this role, please contact the executive committee.

o The TVis up and running in the club house and runs via an internet connection — BBC, ITV, Channel 4
etc are all available — unfortunately there is no connection to Sky, please utilise this facility — the
tennis, football and the Olympics are all available to watch.

o 2 volunteer requests from the club house manager.
» 2 volunteers required for wire brushing and painting the front club gate
» 2 volunteers required for wire brushing, cleaning and sorting the various metal grills for the
BBQ.



